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5th June, 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

School of Sanctuary Fundraiser 

Ahead of Refugee Week (16th to 22nd June), we are having a non-uniform day called ‘A Day of 
Welcome’ on Friday 13th June. This year’s theme is ‘Community as a superpower’. It is a day of 
solidarity and learning that aims to build a culture of welcome and understanding for refugees and 
asylum seekers.  Children (and staff!) are invited to come dressed as their hero, below are some 
examples: 

Marie Curie – plain black dress and a collared shirt, black tights and a beaker 

Katherine Johnson – white lab coat, clipboard and Nasa badge 

Malala Yousafzai – salwar kameez and scarf with a book 

Mother Teresa – white saree 

Albert Einstein – check blazer and monocle 

Martin Luther King – black blazer and shirt with moustache 

Neil Armstrong – astronaut outfit 

Alan Turing – suit and side parted hair 

or your child can dress as someone they may see as a hero at home eg. mum, dad, doctor, nurse or 
someone who works in the police or fire service 

In exchange, we ask each child for a donation of £1 to support Schools of Sanctuary (below links 
will give more information).  We hope that together we will raise over £500! 

https://www.vnetcic.com/day-of-welcome-2025/ 
https://www.totalgiving.co.uk/appeal/schoolsofsanctuary 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Mullarkey 
Head Teacher 
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